Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:58 PM

To: Lauren S Trager; Jared Boyd

Subject: RE: Sunshine request re: tickets and collections
Attachments: Trager 09.21.20 Document.pdf

Hi Lauren- Attached are the responsive documents including annual reports for 2019 and 2020 and weekly reports from
week ending 12/07/19 to week ending 03/14/20.

We direct all media inquiries to Felice McClendon, Communications Director, at mcclendonf@stlitreasurer.org or 314-
366-3088.

At this time, we are closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11" St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475
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